
PLANNING BOARD SELECTS CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
FOR THE GERMANTOWN SECTOR PLAN 

 
At its meeting on Thursday, December 14, 2006, the Montgomery County Planning 
Board selected 15 members and two alternates to serve on the Citizens’ Advisory 
Committee (CAC) for drafting the Germantown Sector Plan.  Members of the CAC 
and their affiliation or interest are as follows: 
 
 Name Affiliation or interests 
Andres Aviles Upcounty Citizens Advisory Committee, mixed use, trailways  
Marilyn Balcombe  Germantown-Gaithersburg Chamber of Commerce, Germantown Alliance,  
Alice Gordon Germantown Citizen’s Association, public safety 
Justin Hersh Recent resident, community resident 
Peter Henry Town Center property-owner, civic spaces 
Kathy Hulley Historic resources, adaptive reuse 
Michele Martin Community Health 
Nat Peery Technology worker, transit and transportation 
Steve Poteat Montgomery College 
Ivette Ruiz Faith community, green development  
Charles Thompson Technology worker 
Hercules Twine Plumgar community, community facilities 
Clark Wagner Bozzutto residential, urban designer 
 Li Zhang Woodcliffe park area near Soccerplex, schools, parks 
 ALT:  Venattia Vann Family recreation, public safety 
 ALT:  Bill Renner Mixed use, transit-oriented development 

 
The preparation of the Sector Plan will also involve several Subcommittees besides 
the CAC.  All interested community members are encouraged to participate in these 
Subcommittees, which will address these topics:  
 

•   Germantown Business District 
•   Recreation/leisure Activities 
• Outreach to Emerging Communities 
• Transportation, Transit, Pedestrian and Bikeway Issues 
• Community Facilities 
• Environment/Sustainability 
• Urban Design/Community Image 

 
For more information, please contact Sue Edwards at 301-495-4590 or email 
sue.edwards@mncppc-mc.org.   All CAC and Subcommittee meetings will be open 
to the public.  Schedules of meetings, to start in January, 2007, will soon be posted 
on the Germantown website at www.mc-mncppc.org/germantown.  The first CAC 
meeting is Wednesday, January 9, 2007 at 7:30 p.m. at the Upcounty Regional 
Services Center at 12900 Middlebrook Drive.     
 
Click here to link to the December 14, 2006 adopted staff report on the CAC 
selection to learn more about the Sector Plan Outreach Strategy and the 
Germantown Study Area Boundaries. 
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